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Hauppauge complies with all laws and regulations; pertaining to the restriction of 

hazardous substances in electronic products, as defined by the European Union (EU) and 

other RoHS conforming countries  

 

The RoHS Directive specifies that an electrical product or component may not contain 

lead, except as specifically provided in the directive. Hauppauge recognizes the hazards 

associated with these substances. Hauppauge has been in compliance with the European 

directive for lead, mercury, cadmium, and other restricted substances prior to July 1 2006 

mandated directive.  

 

To meet this directive Hauppauge has actively investigated the alternatives to the use of 

hazardous substances identified in the RoHs directive. This includes alternate process 

related to printed circuit assemblies and related components.  

 

Hauppauge in conjunction with our suppliers and component manufactures have done 

extensive research and evaluation on alternative components and raw materials to insure 

that the quality and product performance has not been compromised. 

 

Hauppauge will continue to work with our supply chain and OEM partners in the pursuit 

of alternative component and assembly process to insure compliance to current and future 

RoHS environmental directives, such as the REACH compliance mandate January 2011) 

 

In addition to the  (REACH) compliance restriction; Hauppauge is also committed to the 

elimination of polyvinyl chloride (PVC) and brominated flame retardants (BFR’s)  in 

concentration equal or greater than 0.09% (900 ppm) by weight in any homogeneous 

material when they become banned January 2009. 
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